
Planning Convenors Report 

 

Meeting Date; 28th January 2013 

 
This report covers the two month intervening period over the holidays 

from the 28th November 12 to 28th January 2013. 

 

Applications 

 

Over the period there has been eight applications submitted to the CEC 

Planning authority for: three home extensions, a conservatory, a windows 

replacement in the conservation area, a alteration to a house and to build 

a dwelling house at Rosshill and Forth Place. 

 

QDCC has received representations from the neighbours of the Rosshill 

development seeking to have the application refused. QDCC has been 

given an extension to respond to the Planning Authority. 

 

Decision List 

The authority granted six applications; erection of telecoms mast and 

equipment, an alteration, two property extensions, new  external lighting 

to be fitted to Dalmeny Church and retrospective approval to Scotts Ice 

Cream shop for the fitting of the new canopies above the shop front. 

 

Keith Giblett 

Planning Convenor 


